
Welcome to the Sly Fox Ski Club Membership Meeting via Email, February17, 2021 

THIS IS YOUR CHANCE TO HELP THE SKI CLUB! 

TIME IS RUNNING OUT!  DEADLINE FOR NOMINATIONS IS MARCH 3RD. 

To date, we have not received any nominations for our Board Positions of President, Vice President, Secretary and 
Treasurer.  We especially need nominees for Vice President and Secretary,as the current positions will be open for the 
upcoming ski season of 2021-2022 and need to be filled. If you are interested in volunteering for any of these positions 
or know of someone who would make a great leader, please submit your nomination(s) to: 
membership@slyfoxskiclub.org.  Nominations will be accepted from January 6th to March 3, 2021. All individuals 
nominated must be paid members of the Sly Fox Ski Club for the 2020-2021 season. On March 4th, ballots will be sent to 
all paid Members for voting. Please return your ballot selections, by “reply all” on the ballot email.  Results will be sent 
to: membership@slyfoxskiclub.organd to: secretary@slyfoxskiclub.org   between March 4 – March 17th. Votes will be 
tabulated by Julie Buechner and Lisa Belau on March 18th and results will be sent out in an e-blast on March 24 th. 

Duties of the President:  Executive officer of the ski club; preside over all meetings of the ski club and board of directors; 
be an ex-officio member of all standing and special committees. 
Duties of the Vice President:  Take over for the President in his/her absence; solicit advertisers for our Newsletter, run 
50/50 at member meetings, attend board meetings. 
Duties of the Secretary:  Keep record of attendance and minutes for the board of directors meeting; record the minutes 
for the annual Members meeting, attend board meeting. 
Duties of the Treasurer:  Receive and log all ski club funds and prepare bank deposits; disburse funds and sign checks; 
maintain financial accounts and records; prepare financial report for the annual membership meeting; attend board 
meetings. 
 

We are all set to go……. Big Snow II – February 19-21, 2021 weekend. Trip leader, Deb Bramschreiber. 

 

Yippee!!  Michigan's protocols have allowed indoor dining with occupancy limits & curfew.  We had a great time in 
January so this is a bonus.  Indianhead & Blackjack already have their entertainment playing on the weekends.  As 
always, to be safe, they ask to social distance, stay masked indoors & in the lift lines. They request everyone to please 
follow their protocols and all are listed on their bigsnow.com website. 

 

NEW THIS TRIP!!  This is optional.  JOIN THE FUN OF A SCAVENGER HUNT SATURDAY AT INDIANHEAD MT.  The event is 
organized by Sly Ski Fox Club (Deb). Those that choose to participate, singles, doubles or teams of no more than 4 will be 
using their cameras on their phones.  Take a photo of yourself and/or entire team following the list of items to find.  On 
the morning of the event, you will receive a text of the specific instruction you need to do when taking the picture of 
individuals or their team. All those that participate and complete the tasks will be entered into a drawing at the Saturday 
night dinner. 
 

For the HUNT, no need to decide now for singles, doubles or teams before you arrive that can be done up to the final 
spot.  If you have some buddies to team up with, you are welcome to send me names of your teams.  Remember all will 
need to be in the picture to qualify for the drawing.  At the final location, show us your photos & be eligible for prizes.  

 

The scavenger hunt final location Saturday is “Da Yooper” Tailgate at 2:30pm.  Those that do not participate are also 
welcome to join the Tailgate, get off the Chippewa lift (top of Indianhead) at 2:30pm to enjoy Gluhwein outdoors.  
Complete details to follow.  

 

To complete the weekend, served in the Lodge dining room, Breakfast, Saturday & Sunday, 7-10am ALSO Dinner 
Saturday night, 6:30pm.  Lunch voucher included to use as you wish. Yup, Sky Bar has a walk-up bar. Red Dog Saloon has 
a fire pit.  Two nights Lodging & lift passes for Indianhead/Blackjack Mts.   Mark your calendar for next year.  

 
 

The Big Sky Montana trip has been finalized at 20 people. Winter Ski and Sport is now seeking lodging to make sure 
everybody has a place to stay. Final rooming should be done this week. 

Thank you to all who have joined & renewed their Sly Fox Membership this year. Membership is the best way to get the 
most current news of the Club and to keep the Club going with the best trips imaginable. Membership year is May 1st 
thru April 30th and is accepted throughout the year. 

Our next eblast meeting is March 3rd.   


